
 
 
Clerk of the Course Communication #5 
2024 Rally in the 100 Acre Wood 
March 16, 2024 
 
To:   All Competitors 
 
Subject:   Stage 14 Start Intervals 

Due to stage 14 being designated the Power Stage, all crews for stage 14 will receive an 
additional minute in their starting interval between vehicles on the stage. The revision to the 
starting interval will be executed at TC14.  

Regards, 
John Huebbe 
Assistant Clerk of the Course 


